In 1999 1 left the SAGE Group, but retained my shareholding until 2000 when the
company was sold to Thales (formerly Thompson of Paris). Thales a high technology
company in its own right continued to support the Agreement we made with Info Express
Inc. in recognition of its value to that business. Thales” have, this year however, resold
the survey business to their competitor Fugro, in Holland, I understand that this will
determine the agreement, but | have no details.

I am now personally engaged in the restaurant business through my company Boutport
Ltd. We own a small chain of restaurants in London and Bath. T have spoken with Scott
Lafferty about the possibility of developing with him a restaurant management system,
which would include a remote management gystem, and artificial intelligence fraud
detection system. Having seen his past work, and what he has done recently on a stock
market trend/behaviour analysis system, I am sure this will be well within his capability.
For this reason alone, I will be delighted, if he able to obtain the HSMP worker
permission.

T will be pleased to answer any questions arising, and I can be contacted at most times on
my mobile telephone (+44 7774635871},

Philip George

Director Boutport Ltd
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